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WVQG Christmas Tea  

December 7, 2022 

We had a wonderful time, having this 

Christmas Tea for the 2nd year.   The 

hostesses set the tables in such a festive 

way!  The finger foods, desserts, fruits, 

and salads were perfect for this occasion!          

This year’s hostesses were: 

Chris, Pam, Bert, Donna, Kay, 

Susan, Karen, and Stefanie 



 

Life is like a tea cup to be filled to the brim  

and enjoyed with friends 



Christmas Market  

November 19, 2022 

50 % of the Proceeds from the sale of hand-

made items by WVQG members is  given to 

Hays-Caldwell Women’s Center, and 50 % is 

saved for the Kid’s Quilts fund.  $4,700 was 

given to HCWC. 


